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24/12/2021  10:35:532021/5068/P SUPC Andrew Parker Dear Sir, Madam

I note from the application that the proposed start date is April '22. At this time our daughter will be studying in 

preparation for her GCSE's in a few months time and we would simply ask that commencement of works be 

delayed until her exams are out of the way. 

Clearly there has already been disruption to her education over the past 2 years and now with the timing of this 

application there is the real potential for derailment at the last hurdle. 

I would further request that the duration of works also be condensed further, 18 months of noise and 

disruption seems to be excessive for the refurbishment of a terraced property, equating to the loss of two 

summer periods where the ability to enjoy our outside space will be impacted.

Whilst we are supportive of the scheme in general, concurring with our neighbours viewpoint of a greener 

aspect to be maintained, we would ask for these points to be given due consideration and a revised schedule 

of works implemented.

Andrew Parker
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